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Solar Eclipse 

 

Students will be learning all about the solar eclipse 
occurring tomorrow in class with eclipse activities and 
stories! Wear yellow or white, if you have it today! 
The PTO has generously provided eclipse viewing 
glasses for all students. We will also review eclipse 
viewing safety and remind students not to look directly 
at the sun without eye protection. Students will also be 
able to take their eclipse glasses home in the event 
they need them for the bus ride home. 
The eclipse is not scheduled to be at its peak until after 
school hours, students may go outdoors with their 
teachers to catch a glimpse of the beginning of the 
eclipse with an eclipse viewer and/or eclipse glasses. If 
you have any questions, please contact your child's 
teacher. 

  
 

 

  

From the School Nurse 

We want to inform you of a recent uptick in 
gastrointestinal illness cases within our community. As 
a precautionary measure to prevent further spread, we 
kindly request that if your child experiences vomiting or 
diarrhea, they stay home for a minimum of 24 hours 
after the symptoms have subsided. This not only aids 
in their recovery but also helps safeguard the health of 
other students and staff. If you have any questions feel 
free to contact Nurse Brown 
at reneebrown@abingtonps.org or 781-982-2185 
extension 4367 
 

Please see the guidance for sending students to school 
or keeping them home HERE. 
 

If you have not already done so, please send your 
child's updated physical to Nurse Brown 
at reneebrown@abingtonps.org or 781.982.2187 
(fax). 

  
 

 

  

Family Literacy Night 

 

Dates to Remember 

Monday, 4/8: Solar Eclipse - wear 
yellow or white today 
 
Tuesday, 4/9: Red Sox Opening 
Day - wear red, white and blue 
 
Thursday, 4/11: Family Literacy 
Night BBES Cafeteria 5:30-6:30 
 
Monday, 4/15-4/19: April Vacation 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

BBES Main Office: 781.982.2185 
 

APS Anonymous Tip 
Bullying/Safety Concern Form 

Click Here 
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Join us for Family Literacy Night on Thursday, April 
11th from 5:30-6:30! We have some fun activities 
planned as well as guest readers. We hope to see you 
there! 

  
 

 

Anonymous Tip Form 

 

BBES has an anonymous tip form to report any 
concerns about the school, typically used for reporting 
bullying, harassment, discrimination and/or safety . 
The link in the Contact Us section allows people to 
submit reports and concerns that go directly to our 
administration. While this tip line is anonymous and 
available as needed, we also encourage you to contact 
us directly, as we seek to create and maintain a 
positive school culture and climate in partnerships with 
families and the community.  
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